
It is with great sadness that the family announces the peaceful passing of

Fay VAUGHAN
on November 3rd. She will leave a hole in the hearts of everyone who knew
her and is sadly missed by Martin (husband), Pam (Sister) & family, Philip
(brother) and partner, Darren (son) and family.
We would like to especially thank Yasmine and Yordanka and the Nurses at
Genolier clinic who looked after her so kindly during her stays.
The remembrance service will be held at Commugny Church, the 11th November
2024 at 2.00 PM.


